

The Connection

"Keeping our Community Connected"

JANUARY 2025

Monthly Newsletter of the East Central Newcomer Welcome Centre Inc.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

The East Central Newcomer Welcome Centre Inc. acknowledges that we are on Treaty 4 territory, the ancestral lands of the Cree, Saulteaux, Dakota, Lakota, Nakota and the Métis Nation.



We have adjusted our office hours to align with the holidays

Our adjusted hours are as follows:

CLOSED JANUARY 1, 2025

Otherwise, our staff is available Mon to Fri from 8 am to 12 pm and 12:30 pm to 3:45 pm. Call (306)783-2777 to book an appointment.

Information from Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada (IRCC)...

Government of Canada reduces immigration

The Honourable Marc Miller, Minister of Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship, announced the 2025–2027 Immigration Levels Plan: a plan that will pause population growth in the short term to achieve well-managed, sustainable growth in the long term. For the first time ever, the levels plan includes controlled targets for temporary residents, specifically international students and foreign workers, as well as for permanent residents.

CLICK HERE For more information



As we welcome 2025, we want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to our valued clients. Your trust and support have been the cornerstone of our success, and we are deeply thankful for the opportunity to serve you.

May this new year bring you joy, prosperity, and countless opportunities. We look forward to continuing our partnership and achieving new heights together.

Wishing you and your family a year filled with happiness, good health, and success.

Cheers to a fantastic 2025!

